
Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 

                                                           In collaboration with 

                                        Department of Environment, Government of NCT, Delhi 

 

The Eco Club of Shyam Lal College, in collaboration with the Department of Environment and SAP 

(Swachhta Action Plan), conducted a three-day awareness drive on noise pollution from December 22
nd

 to 

24
th

, 2022, both in the college and outside the campus. A team of 20 students visited nearby areas of 

Seelampur and Shahdara Mandi and organized an awareness drive to promote safe sound. The volunteers 

communicated directly with auto, bus, and truck drivers and made them aware of the negative impacts of noise 

pollution on humans and animals through posters, placards, etc. They also enlightened the local people about 

the harmful effects of noise pollution, which can cause hearing loss, stress, and high blood pressure, among 

other issues. They didn't stop there; they took the initiative to educate school children about the problems 

caused by noise pollution. The awakening of the general masses in this respect is a welcome sign and would 

make our world a haven to live in. 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 


